INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

Sensitivity: COMPANY CONFIDENTIAL Date:  20-Jul-2000 02:48pm

From: John Reynolds TAL
REYNOLDS _J
Dept: Air Resources Management

TelNo: 850/921-9536

Subject: PSD Applicability - Gulf Coast Recycling - Refining Kettles

To confirm our conversation today, it appears that EPCHC can issue the
requested construction permit for the installation of new refining kettles
provided the following conditions are added to the permit:

1. That the kettle installations will be evaluated in the BACT determination
that will be issued when a PSD application is submitted for construction of a
new blast furnace. (From.all indications, the baghouse that is being installed
with this modification will meet BACT requirements).

2. That the three existing kettles will be shut down permanently upon startup
of the new kettles.
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